DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE NORTHEAST WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

Take notice that on MAR 05 1993 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality Planning

Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Maragement Planning rules,
N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Northeast Water Quality Management Plan was adopted by

the Department.

This revision addresses the Harding Township School at Block 49, Lot 9 in Harding Township,
Morris County. The Harding Township Board of Education will include a new gymnasium and
additional classrooms. The functional capacity after expansion will be 550 students. The two
existing on-site ground water disposal systems, with a projected flow of 5,205 gallons per day
(gpd), will be abandoned and replaced with a new on-site ground water disposal system with a
projected wastewater flow of 8,250 gpd (based on the Department’s flow criterion of 15
gpd/student for a school with a cafeteria). The school is located within the watershed of Great
‘Brook which is classified as Category 1 (C1) within the Great Swamp National Wildlife Refuge.




